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Submission: I note that there are suggestions to go back to My Multi type weekly, monthly etc type tickets under Opal.

I think this would be a step back. The current Opal fare system is a very simple one which should not be complicated by these
options.

I believe that those who suggest this do not understand the complications this will raise in Opal.

On the other hand the integration of bus and light rail fares is fully supported as it will be a further step simplifying the system.





